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Dates for your 
diary:   
3rd  September 
Return to school 
 
 

3rd  -6th September 
FS2 pupils start 
school 
 
11th  September 
Family Faith & Fun 
 
12th September 
Y4 swimming starts 
 
24th  September 
Y3 Weston Park 
trip 
 
27th September 
Phonic workshop 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome Back 
Welcome back to all our families, old and 
new ones, we hope you have all had a lovely 
summer holiday.  
 

School Uniform 
It has been a lovely start to the year, seeing 
all of our pupils in school uniform looking 
smart and ready for school. Please ensure 
your child continues to wear uniform 
throughout the year.  

Free uniform is available on the second 

hand clothes rack. 
 

PE Days 
FS2- Tuesday, Wednesday  
Y1- Monday, Wednesday 
Y2-Monday, Thursday 
Y3- Wednesday, Thursday  
Y4-Wednesday 
Y5- Thursday, Friday 
Y6-Thursday, Friday  

Jewellery 
Please ensure your child does not wear 

jewellery in school to avoid any accidents. 

Stud earrings and watches are acceptable. 

Earrings need to be removed for PE lessons.  

Medication 
Please inform school if your child is on any 

medication or if they have any allergies we 

should know about.  

FS2 Information 
Welcome to Porter Croft Primary, we hope 

your child settles in well this week and we 

look forward to getting to know you all, this 

term. There are two sessions for parents to 

attend to help you become more familiar with 

school life. 

Coffee morning 

Friday 6th  September 9am 

Phonics workshop 

Friday 27th September 9-9.45am  

  

After school clubs 
Please return the club letter to the office for 
places in our after school clubs. Alongside 
these clubs we will also run the after school 
club and breakfast club in the hall daily.  
 

Dinner Money 
If your child is in Year Three you will now need 
to pay for school dinners.  Dinners are £2.60 
per day. Please try to pay for dinners in 
advance so that you don’t run up any debts.  

 

Nut Allergies 
We now have a number of pupils in school 
who are allergic to nuts. Please be vigilant 
about not sending in nuts products for your 
child to have in school. Thank you.   
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Contact details 
Please inform school if your contact details 

have changed, so that we have the latest 

phone numbers and emails for parents. 

Please also inform school if there has been a 

change in personal circumstances during the 

holidays, such as moving house, 

bereavements, parent’s divorce or 

separation.  

 

Tea and Talk 
 
 
 
 

We will be starting our coffee mornings on 
Friday 6th September. Please keep a look out 
for the fliers. 
 

Thank you 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 New staff 
  

We would like to welcome to Mr Rose our 
new Y6 teacher and Miss Barragan in Y1. 
 

Art in the Park 
Congratulations to to Ahatty Tesfa and Kabeer 
Bhanbhro for winning this competition! Their 
work will be on display in the Botanical 
Gardens between the 7-8th September. 
 

 
  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

  

 

 


